
 
 

 
 
January 17, 2022 
 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Canadian Niagara Power Inc. (“CNPI”) – 2022 Cost of Service Application 

Non-objection to Claimed Costs 
(EB-2021-0011) 

 
CNPI is providing this letter pursuant to the Order in Decision EB-2021-0011 for CNPI to file 
with the Ontario Energy Board and forward to Intervenors any objections to the claimed costs by 
January 17, 2022. Three cost claims were filed by January 10, 2021. These cost claims were 
from the School Energy Coalition (SEC), the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC), 
and the Consumers Council of Canada (CCC). 
 
CNPI confirms that it has no objections to the costs claimed by SEC, VECC or CCC. 
 
Please direct any questions or correspondence in this matter to the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Trevor Wilde, P.Eng., MBA 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Phone: 289.808.2236 
RegulatoryAffairs@FortisOntario.com 

 
 

CC (by email): SEC (Mark Rubenstein) 
  VECC (William Harper and Mark Garner) 
  CCC (Julie Girvan) 
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